
info@westmorelandpharmacy.com812-944-6500 or 812-944-6900

Warm Regards,

The Westmoreland Pharmacy Team

Dear Provider,

We are pleased to share that Westmoreland Pharmacy will be offering customized, patient-
specific formulations of Semaglutide and Tirzepatide, now with Vitamin B12 starting next
Wednesday, April 23, 2025. Additional options, such as Vitamin B6, Glycine, or Sermorelin, will
be introduced to tailor treatments to individual patient needs.

We recognize this update differs from recent communications. We sincerely apologize for any
confusion regarding the availability of GLP-1 compounds. Our priority remains in supporting our
patients while following FDA guidelines.

We are putting together prescribing instructions with dosing, concentration formulations, and
pricing, and will send them out soon.

To streamline the process and minimize your team's workload:
Patients are encouraged to contact the pharmacy directly for refills.
We will handle any necessary prescription changes directly with your office.
Our team will reach out to patients soon following this communication to discuss their
options. We will encourage them to call the pharmacy with questions and for help with
refills.

We understand the evolving landscape of compounded GLP-1 medications can be challenging,
and we deeply appreciate your continued partnership. Our goal is to support your patients
while reducing administrative burdens for your practice.

Please contact us with any questions or concerns via email at
info@westmorelandpharmacy.com or call 812-944-6500 or 812-944-6900, Monday-Friday 9am-
6pm ET and Saturday 9am-1pm, to speak to a pharmacist.
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